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• 	Chris	Spitz;	
• 	dosby@fire.lacounty.gov;	
• 	Dave	Card;	
• 	Michelle	Bisnoff	

�	
Good afternoon all, 
  
I am pleased to announce that SB50 FAILED in the Senate today and will not be going forward. While we 
have housing issues in the State, this Bill would have only exacerbated our WUI issues and not fixed the 
core issues. Thank you for bringing this Bill to our attention and giving us the ability to engage on this 
important front. 
  
Respectfully, 
  
Mike 
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